
 

 

EBR/SJS 
 
8 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
School Photographs 
 
Cliff Harris Photography will be taking school photographs on Friday 18th September at St 
John’s School. Once the photographs have been taken, Cliff Harris Photography will send 
proof cards to the school, which we will send home with your child.   These will have a picture, 
a unique number and password; parents will be able to view/order the photos directly online.   
If you are due to move within the next few months, please ensure you use an appropriate 
delivery address i.e. UK when placing your order.   Please do not send money or orders to 
school.  
 

This visit provides an annual opportunity for everyone to obtain a permanent record to help 
students remember friends and classmates for the future. It is therefore especially important 
that everyone on this day is in the correct school uniform, which in this warm weather can be 
just appropriate skirt, shorts or trousers and the school polo shirt. 
 

If you DO NOT wish your child to have a photograph taken, please return the reply slip to 
school no later than Tuesday 15th September. 
 

Individual Portraits 
All children will have their photograph taken individually.  
 

Form Groups 
All classes will have a group photograph taken. 
 

Whole School photo and Sibling Portraits 
Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions we will be unable to have a whole school photo or 
sibling portraits.    
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Emma Bryson 
Headteacher 
 
 

To be returned to your child’s tutor by Tuesday 15 September 
 
 

Name of Student:  
 

Tutor Group:  

I confirm that I do not wish for my child to have a school photograph taken. 
 
 
Name of Parent/Guardian: 

  
Signature: 
 

 


